
SUPPLEMENTAL RESPONSE TO FCC FORM 349, SECTION II, QUESTIONS 3-4 
 
 
 The FM translator proposed in this application is intended to be used by the applicant, 

Pembrook Pines Elmira, Ltd. (“Pembrook Pines”), to provide “fill-in” service for the primary 

station, of which Pembrook Pines is the licensee.  Accordingly, Pembrook Pines has answered 

Question 3(a) in the negative and Question 3(b) in the affirmative.  While verbiage at the 

conclusion of Question 3 on FCC Form 349 indicates that, where those answers (i.e., negative to 

Question 3(a), affirmative to Question 3(b)) are given, the applicant is precluded from receiving 

any support from the licensee of the primary station, Pembrook Pines understands that that 

verbiage is incorrect and that the Commission’s rules contemplate that, where a commercial FM 

station intends to use an FM translator for “fill-in” service and where the translator’s signal is 

completely encompassed within the 60 dB/u signal of the primary station, the licensee/applicant 

may be solely responsible for the costs of construction and operation of the translator. 
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